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SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 

 

 
CLUB INFORMATION 

 
 
Ready to get involved, Make new friends, and have fun?  Come to our first key club meeting 
today during lunch in room 425.  Bring your lunch and a friend....That's today during lunch in 
room 425. (Baines 8/18-19,8/22) 
 
The SHARe Club meets on Tuesdays in room 508 at lunch.  If you are interested in violence 
prevention and helping students to have Safe Healthy Adolescent Relationships, then join our 
club tomorrow in room 508. (Collins 8/22-23) 
 
The PVHS Black Student Union will be holding its first meeting of the year this Wednesday at 
lunch in room 603. (Harmon 8/19) 
 
Anyone interested in reviving Club Salsa Caliente...a club dedicated to learning Latin 
dance...come to room 603 on Thursday at lunch. (Harmon 8/19) 

 
COLLEGE AND CAREER 

 
Attention Seniors. Are you A-G and applying to Universities this fall? If you have not yet signed 
up to take the SAT or ACT, be sure to sign up now. Testing for seniors should be completed this 
fall. Spots are still available at Righetti. Fee waivers are available in the college and career 
center. For help, see your school counselor. (Leadbetter 8/22-24) 

 
TECHNOLOGY INFO 



 
SPORTS NEWS 
 

If anyone is interested in playing girls basketball this season, we will be meeting in the gym 
during lunch on Wednesday and Thursday, if you miss the meeting, please come by room 331 to 
see Coach Mike for details, you must have a physical in dragonfly to participate, thank you and 
see you soon. (Bloodworth 8/22-25) 
 
We are pleased to announce, our captains for the 2022/2023 girls wrestling season are, Daniela 
Sierra and Keira Nartatez. Congratulations ladies ! (Noel 8/22) 

 
 
 
WEEK IN SPORTS 

 

Team          Start 
 

“Good luck to all our Teams” 
 
OTHER 

 
 
Attention all freshmen: Did you know that there will be a charge against your account if your tablet is 
damaged or broken? We encourage all of you to go into the library to pick up a FREE PVHS tablet case so 
that you can safely store your tablet. (Herrera) 
 
There is no peer tutoring in the library today. Ms. Magni will put in an announcement to let you all know 
when tutoring will begin.  


